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Hello,

We're residents of 15 Greenaway Gardens (NW3 7DH) and it has come to our attention that
there are significant changes proposed in the back garden of 14 Greenaway Gardens
(planning application #2022/5583/P). Our flat overlooks the garden of number 14 as their
garden runs behind both the home of number 14 and the two adjacent homes to make a 'T-
shape'. Therefore, changes made in their back garden affect us directly.

We learned that 14 Greenaway has plans to put in a number of conspicuous outbuildings,
replacing what was mature trees, greenspace and open space in the process. We are a young
family_and what drew us most to this street is the large amount of
unspoiled greenspace and mature trees. Now the windows of son's nursery will look out onto

a very noisy construction site for the foreseeable future and a proliferation of buildings
thereafter.

We hope you will consider our objection alongside many of our neighbors, and reconsider the
development plans of number 14 Greenaway Gardens. In our opinion, they are unsuitable for

the street and change the nature of the neighborhood in an undesirable way.

Sincerely,
Lauren and Don Hoang

Residents of 15 Greenaway Gardens, Flat 3



